CEPP meeting #26, April 16, 2003 Present: Michael Arnush, Catherine Bookhout, John Brueggeman (for Chuck

- Goodwin (Office of Dean of Faculty), and Ann Henderson (Registrar and Director of Institutional Research).
- 5. Proposal for Growth of International Programs: Cori Filson, director of the Office of International Programs, has proposed changes in various aspects of international study and is seeking input from CEPP. Some of the issues Cori has raised are relevant to the committee's discussion of academic vision viz. the internationalization of the curriculum, and so MA and PR will address some of the issues in the O